
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Victory Hall Trustees are also very grateful to the Town Close Estate Charity, the Timothy Colman 

Trust, The Lady Hind Trust, the Fitzmaurice Trust, the community of Neatishead, Irstead and Barton Turf 

and the numerous private donors who have all contributed to the funding of the New Victory Hall. 


